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After several months of cold and rainy weather, spring has finally arrived! 
That means warmer and longer days for you to enjoy! Luckily, your Senior 
Scrip program is here to help you do just that. If you have paper scrip 
coupons on hand or electronic-scrip (e-scrip) credits in your account, you 
may call for a taxi or a Lyft-Uber (via GoGoGoGrandparent) to come pick 
you up. For any questions about purchasing scrip, please call Fresno COG 
at (559) 233-4148, extension 205.  

 

Did you know? 

You can purchase both paper scrip (for taxi rides) and e-scrip (for Lyft-
Uber) each month. For example, you may purchase $100 worth of paper 
scrip for $25 AND $100 worth of electronic scrip for $25 each month (or 
any combination totaling up to 200 scrips. This gives you the option of 
taking either a taxi or Lyft-Uber in the future. 

 

Q & A 

 

Can I pay with a debit/credit card when I buy Senior Scrip? 

Yes. But you can only pay with a debit/credit card when making a purchase online 
at www.seniorscrip.org or by phone by calling us at 559-233-4148. 

 

Do I need to schedule my taxi ride 48 hours in advance? 

The only taxi company that requires you to schedule your taxi ride 48 hours in 
advance is Fresno EOC Taxi. For all other taxi services we recommend you book 
your taxi ride 45-60 minutes in advance, if possible.  

 

http://www.seniorscrip.org/


What are seniors saying about their ride experience?  

  

“Paul is much appreciated for his careful, safe driving, his concern for my 
safety and for always being on time.” 

Senior Scrip comment regarding Fresno Cab  

 

 “Always reliable, courteous, helpful, helps with my walker. I would 
 recommend him to anyone needing a taxi.”  

Senior Scrip comment regarding Sierra Vista Cab 

 

 “Excellent driver! Calm, courteous, considerate, and helpful – one of the 
 best!”  

Senior Scrip comment regarding Checker Cab 

 

 “They have been courteous and very helpful taking my bags out of the 
 shopping cart and when I come home, putting them inside on my kitchen 
 floor. Very pleasant ride.”  

Senior Scrip comment regarding American Eagle Taxi 

 

  “Very safe driver, very prompt and also friendly. Very enjoyable ride.” 

Senior Scrip comment regarding Fresno EOC Taxi 

 

 

 “Good Driver.” 

Senior Scrip comment regarding Taxi Rosa 

 



If you would like to submit a comment, please fill out the “How was your ride” 
form, provided to you with every paper scrip purchase. Or go onto our website at: 

https://www.fresnocog.org/measure-c-senior-scrip/ 

 

 


